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“Sustainable Development: Which way 
now?” 
Prof. Dr. Ellen Chipango 
University of Johannesburg, South Africa 

  
“Vietnam in Transition: Past and Present” 
Prof. Dr. Thuy Chung Phan 
University of Economics, Ho Chi Minh City, 
Vietnam 
 

 
“Village and State Owned Enterprises in 
Indonesia: A Social Innovation Management 
Perspective”  
Prof. Dr. Azis Yudi 
Universitas Padjadjaran (UNPAD), Indonesia 
 

  
“Igniting Careers: The Importance of Career 
Planning and Professional Development” 
Prof. Dr. Bridget De Villiers 
Nelson Mandela University, South Africa 
 
 

 
”Introduction to Entrepreneurship Practices 
in Uganda: What is working and what has 
failed!” 
Prof. Dr. Faith Mugisha Ahabyoona 
Cavendish University, Uganda 
 

“The Poverty Puzzle: Insights from Behavioral 
Economics” 
Prof. Dr. Angela Póvoa 
Pontifical Catholic University of Paraná, Brazil 
 

  
“Business Applications of Generative AI“ 
Prof. Dr. Chun (Martin) Qiu 
Wilfrid Laurier University, Canada 
 

  
“Social Entrepreneurship in Emerging 
Economies”  
Prof. Dr. Sandhir Sharma 
Chitkara University, India 
 

 
 

  
“Responsible Business in the New Digital 
Age: The Potential of the Blockchain for 
Technology & ESG Investment” 
Prof. Dr. Kazuyuki Shimizu 
Meiji University, Japan 

  

Gain international experience on campus and expand your knowledge! 

By participating in an interesting English-language seminar offered by visiting professors from our partner universities 
around the world! A binding registration by 10th September, 2024 in the eCampus. 
 
Your Advantages:  

❖ Obtaining 2,5 ECTS points (credits only for BA students) with a “PASS” grade. 

❖ Studying fully in English language  

❖ First-hand information about their home universities, in case you want study abroad.  

More details on each course can be found in the INTRANET:  

Infothek > Fakultät WiSo > Studium > Blockwoche  

E-Mail: Blockwoche-wiso@hs-osnabrueck.de  

 


